To

Japan Handball Association

Attn.: Secretary General

Sub.: Message of Condolence

Dear Handball Friends,

We are very sorry to hear about the situation in Japan due to the calamities of Earth Quake, Tsunami and aftershocks of the earthquake. We, the whole handball family, are really very saddened and shocked of the circumstances and hope the situation will become normal very soon. All our Sympathy and Prayers are always with you especially and the whole Japanese people generally.

God bless you.

Thank you

Best Regards,

ASIAN HANDBALL FEDERATION

TELL: (+965) 2 264 8100 / 2 2649100

FAX : (+965) 2 264 8597

E-MAIL: office@asianhandball.com